
Please help me congratulate Curtis Arny and the entire crew at The Grotto 
Café for their recent recognition as Business of the Year!  The award was 
given at the Chamber’s recent Celebration of Excellence and was voted on 
by the members of the Chamber.   

Curtis said, “Being a part of this community for the past eight years has 
truly been a dream come true and has changed our lives forever.  There 
are so many amazing people that surround this community that have 

made such an impact on my life personally; I’m forever grateful. 

The Carefree/Cave Creek Chamber of Commerce has done so many wonderful things to support our 
community, its members and of course all the businesses.   Learning that we were nominated for the 
business of the year award was such an honor.  Then to be called up as the winner!?  Words can’t 
describe how honored, privileged and humbled we are to have received such wonderful recognition.  
This award is not possible without the amazing group of people that make up the Grotto Café!” 

 


